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Attendance: 93.8% 
 

BFJS celebrates the Jubilee  
 

The children wore something red, white and blue today as part of 
our Jubilee celebrations to mark 70 years of the Queen’s reign. 

In addition to two assemblies which looked at current events as well 
as life back in 1952, all classes have undertaken events to 

commemorate this national occasion. Thank you to all the parents 
who supported their children to access this. 

 
Today is also a national day to invite expressions of thanks to any of our 

teachers, support assistants, midday staff, office team etc who strive every day 
to make a positive difference to the children in our care. You can do this here 

 
Wishing you all a happy half term! 

 

Ross McTaggart - Headteacher 

 
House Points Update 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Griffin

 

Phoenix

 

Pegasus

 

Dragon

 
Points Points Points Points 

448 399 560 423 
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Stars of the Week  

26th May 2022 

Y6 NicK    Harry B-S   Aahan  

Y5 Samuel    Tristan   Daisy     

Y4 Thomas W   Kitty    Oliver B     

Y3 Olivia    Teddy    Samara 

 

Weekly 

Winners! 

Reading 
Winners 
5W 76% 

https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher/thank-a-teacher-form/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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Y5 Gotta Dance 
 

A large group of Y5 performed a 
complex dance at the Chelmsford 

Civic Theatre on Tuesday 24th May in 
front of an enthusiastic audience. 
After rehearsing in school, the children, accompanied by 

Miss Stanley, Mrs Summers and Mrs Kuma dismissed the nerves and put on a great 
show. Here’s one account: 

“At first I found the dance tricky but the more I practised, the more confident I got. On 
the night, I couldn’t have been more ready and when the presenter called “Barnes Farm!” 

I felt as if my heart was going to pop out. When the music started it went like a dream 
and it was the night of my life!” Penny Y5 

 
PE Reminders 

Week after half term - Mon Y3  Tues Y4   Weds Y5    Thurs Y6   

 

We aim to be a nut-free school to protect those children who have severe allergies 
– please do not include Nutella or other peanut-based snacks in packed lunches 


